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Fixed Income Index Guide – Update to February 2023 Version 
 

23 March 2023 

FTSE Russell informs index users that the recently published February 2023 version of the FTSE Fixed 

Income Guide has been updated to reflect the 11 November 2019 announcement on the index eligibility 

of Contingent Capital Bonds for the FTSE Fixed Income Indices.  

Details of this announcement can be found here.  
An updated copy of the FTSE Fixed Income Index Guide (v2.0) is now using the following link:  

FTSE-Fixed-Income-Indexes-Guide.pdf (ftserussell.com)  
 
Or on the FTSE Russell website:  http://www.ftserussell.com 
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